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Council Bill No. 57-2020 

Amendment Proposed by: Council Chair Deb Jung 

Introduced: October 5, 2020 

Auditor: Maya Cameron 
 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

We do not foresee a fiscal impact as a result of this amendment.  

The Department of Planning and Zoning (DPZ) has indicated that the changes stipulated for the 
Technical Staff Report can be handled utilizing current staff and do not require additional FTEs 
(full-time equivalents).  

 

Purpose: 

This amendment stipulates that the Department of Planning and Zoning is only to submit Zoning 
Regulation Amendment petitions on behalf of the County, not private entities. Additionally, the 
amendment establishes criteria for the Technical Staff Report analyses. 

 

Other Comments: 

None. 

 


